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Upcoming dates  

Monday 3rd March: 

School opens for Spring Term 2 

NEW DATE: Wednesday 5th March:   

Uganda celebration day  

Thursday 6th March : 

World Book Day 

Friday 7th March:  Urdd  

Instrumental Dance Competition,  

Ysgol Maes Garmon + HSA donut sale. 

Monday 10th March: 

School Eisteddfod 

Wednesday 12th March:  Class 4 trip 

to Chester Zoo  

Friday 14th March: 

Caffi Cymraeg + Eisteddfod  

competition entries exhibition in 

school hall 

Nursery family information session 

9.15—10.45 am 

Friday 21st March: 

Nursery family information session 

9.15—10.45 am 

Red Nose Day+ H.S.A donut sale 

Saturday 22nd March:   

Urdd first round for singing,  

recitation and drama at Ysgol Bryn 

Coch 

Friday 28th March: 

Nursery family information session 

9.15—10.45 am 

NEW DATE:  Saturday 5th April:  

Second round at William Aston Hall. 

Friday 11th April: 

Last day of Spring Term 

Monday 28th April: 

School reopens for  

Summer Term 1 

Monday 5th May: 

Bank Holiday, school closed 

Friday 23rd May: 

School closes for half term 

Wed 18th-Fri 20th June:   

Class 4 trip to Nant-BH  

Outdoor Centre 

NEW DATES: Tuesday 24th 

June pm:  Sports day choice 1 

Thursday 26th June:  Sports 

day if 24.06.25 is rained off  

Friday 27th June: 

Year 6 moving up day to  

Castell Alun High School 

Friday 11th July: 

End of year Leavers’ Disco 

Friday 18th July: 

Leavers’ Service 9.30 am 

Last day of Summer Term 

 

Day Event 
Dydd Llun 

  
17th February 

WEEK 1 Newydd School Menu 

Clarinet lessons 

 

 After School Football 3.15-4.15pm 

Dydd Mawrth 
 

18th February 

 

Classes 1 and 2 PE kits please and 

Forest School for year 2’s 

Guitar lessons 

 

 Clwb Mrs Griffith 3.15—4.15pm 

Dydd Mercher 
 

19th February 

 

Violin and piano lessons 

Classes 3 + 4 PE kits please 

 

Dydd Iau 
 

20th February 

 

 

Dydd Gwener 
 

21st February 

School Closed  

INSET DAY 
 

Follow Us on Twitter @YsgolSantIoan 

Dydd Gwener 14 Chwefror 2025 
 

Diolch yn fawr! 

Last week’s H.S.A. Crazy Hair Day raised an impressive  

£150.40! 

Thank you very much to everyone who took part. 

 

As we are fast approaching our annual Eisteddfod  

Celebrations, so the School Eisteddfod Pamphlet, will be sent 

home towards the end of next week.  The pamphlet will list all the  

competition entries your child will be encouraged to take part in.  

It will also detail what information to include with each entry. 

On the day of our school Eisteddfod, on Wednesday 10th March, 

your child can come dressed in their own clothes. They can  wear 

traditional Welsh costumes, their team colours or any colour from 

the Welsh flag.  The choice is theirs! 


